
Wellsville Elementary Parent Pick-Up & Drop-Off Fall 2023 
We have changed our arrival/dismissal procedures for the 23-24 school year at Wellsville Elementary due 
to local traffic pattern changes.  We will have staff and signage to help direct you through the first few 
weeks of school.  

Buses: Arrival/Dismissal will be IN FRONT of Wellsville Elementary.   We ask that NO parent cars use our 
front parking lot during this time unless you are entering the main office. 

Parent Pick-up/Drop-off:    

• Please enter off of Williams Ave to reach the back parking lots of the Wellsville 
Elementary School. 

• All parent drop-offs will follow in a loop around the LOWER BACK PARKING LOT.  Staff will 
be in the lot to open your car doors and have your child exit your vehicle.   We ask that 
NO parent leave their car to keep traffic moving in the morning. 

• Parent Pick-up will happen in two locations:  Students in grades PK-2 & those siblings 
from the intermediate end will report to the primary cafeteria.   As parents of PK-2 
students, please park in the LOWER BACK PARKING LOT, exit your vehicle, and will be 
allowed to enter the Primary Cafeteria starting at 3:05.   After you have checked in, your 
child will be called to meet you.  You will not be permitted beyond the primary cafeteria 
into the Elementary Building. 

• Parent picking-up of students in grades 3-5 will go to the UPPER BACK PARKING LOT and 
loop toward the building.   A staff member will look for your “parent pick-up ticket” so we 
can call your student to come out of the building and meet you in your car.   We are 
asking that parents stay in their vehicles until your student arrives.  

 

Please be patient with pick-up and drop-off times (self-transport & buses) the first few days of school.   
Some delays may occur as our bus drivers and new self-transport patterns change.  


